
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE  

INTENT TO ENTER INTO A COOPERATIVE PURCHASE 
 

 
TO: All interested/affected parties 
 
ISSUED BY: Lane Transit District (LTD)  
  3500 E. 17th  Ave. 
 Eugene, OR 97403  

DATE: December 20, 2022 

CONTRACTOR: Gillig LLC 

 RE:         Award of 2022-65 Purchase of 40’ Diesel Gillig Bus 
 

 

 
NOTICE SUMMARY: 

 
Whereas, ORS 279A.220(2)(b)(B) requires the contracting agency shall advertise a notice of 
intent to establish a contract or price agreement through an interstate cooperative 
procurement for purchases of certain thresholds. Lane Transit District as the contracting 
agency, hereby issues this Public Notice (Notice) for the purpose of taking comments on LTDs 
intent to enter into a contract with Gillig LLC, through the State of Washington cooperative 
agreement (#06719-01), for Transit Buses: Heavy Duty. This contract will allow LTD to 
purchase one (1) vehicle at a not-to-exceed price of $533,219.00. 

 
Vendors, who would otherwise be prospective bidders, must submit comments, if any, via email 
within seven (7) days from the date of this Notice to procurement@ltd.org. Comments for 
consideration must be received on or before 5:00 PM (PT) on Friday, December 30, 2022.  


